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11 September 2018

We would like to apologise for the delay to the end of the first phase of the regeneration project.
This has largely been due to some unforeseen challenges related to the supply of steel for the
balconies on the blocks of flats.

We are also very sorry that the date for the completion of the first phase has had to be pushed back
from what has been communicated to you in the past.

If you have any further questions please contact Iveta/Ricky or Natalie on 07970639441.

Yours Sincerely

Richard Vining Bob Beaumont
Director Director of Regeneration



